
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

A budget hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 16, 2025 at 7:00 

p.m. at Saline District Library, 555 N. Maple Road, Saline, MI 48176. 

 

The purpose of the budget hearing is to review and receive comments 

on the FY 2025/2026 operating budget. The property tax millage rate 

proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a 

subject of this hearing. Draft copies of the budget will be available for 

public inspection during regular hours at Saline District Library. 

 

The Library will provide necessary aids and services to individuals 

with disabilities at the budget hearing upon two (2) business days’ 

notice to Saline District Library. Individuals should contact: 

 

Karrie Waarala, Director 

Saline District Library 

555 N. Maple Road 

Saline, MI  48176 

or call 734-429-5450 

 

 

 

 

       Saline District Library 

       Lesley Hundley, Secretary 


